
Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Center for Judicial Accountability <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent Wednesday, February 24,20L6 7:58 AM
To: 'FOIL'

Cc: sheilabirnbaum@quinnemanuel.com; nyscompensation@gmail.com;
barry.cozier@ leclairryan.com; gajohnson@ mec.cuny.edu

Subject STATUS: Dec.7,2OL5 FOIL/Records Request "media advisory to 100 media outlets
throughout the state & wire services"

Dear Ms. Kerby,

I have received no response to my below December 7,2015 FOIL/Records Request e-mailto the Commission on

Legislative, Judicial and Executive Compensation - other than the below acknowledgement from you, on December 10,

2015, that I could expect a response "within 20 business days".

Have you responded? lf not, please advise when your response will be forthcoming.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower

From : FOIL lmailto : FOIL@nycourts. gov]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 11:39 AM
To: Center for Judicial Accountability

Subject; FW: FOIL/Records Request: Your media advisory to 1O0 media outlets throughout the state &
wire seryices

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Please be advised that we will process your FOIL request and expect to respond within 20 business days.

Very truly yours,

Shawn Kerby

Assistant Deputy Counsel

From: Center for Judicial Accountability [mailto:elena @ iudgewatch.ors]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 3:44 PM

To: Sheila Birnbaum <SheilaBirnbaum@quinnemanuel.com>; nyscompensation@gmail.com;

barrv.cozier@ lecla irryan.com; gaiohnson @ mec.cunv.edu

Subject: FOIL/Records Request: Your media advisory to 100 media outlets throughout the state & wire services

TO: Records Access Officer/Commission on Legislative, Judicial and Executive Compensation

At the outset of today's Commission meeting, Chair Birnbaum stated that the media advisory about the Commission's

November 30, 2015 public hearing - posted on the Commission's website - had been sent to 100 media outlets

throughout the state and wire services.


